PHH: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 09/06/2020, Hong Ha Viet Nam Joint Stock Company invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

1. Time: 08h30, Tuesday, June 30th 2020

In case that the first meeting is not qualified to implement according to the Charter, the Company will hold the 2nd meeting:

Time of the 2nd meeting (if any): 08h30, Wednesday, July 1st 2020

2. Location: 2nd floor, 161A To Hieu Building, Nghia Do, Cau GIay, Hanoi

3. Contents: Report on operating result of 2019, Plan on distributing profit, operating plan for 2020; election for members of Board of Directors and Board of Supervisors term 2020 – 2025 and other issues

4. Participation conditions: All shareholders of PHH in the list as at record date 15/05/2020 or authorized persons

5. Shareholders are requested to bring ID Card/passport and authorization letter (if any) when participating in the meeting.

6. Confirmation of attendance: Shareholders are requested to send the Confirmation letter or authorization letter (Attached form) to the Board of Organization before 17h00 of 26/06/2020 via post/fax/email:

Hong Ha Viet Nam Joint Stock Company – No. 161A To Hieu Building, Nghia Do, Cau GIay, Hanoi – Tel.: 024.3554.0845 – Fax: 024.3554.0847 – Email: banthuky@honghavietnam.vn
7. Documents of the meeting: Shareholders can receive at the meeting or download from website: http://www.honghavietnam.vn
8. This announcement is used to replace the invitation letter in case that shareholders do not receive invitation letter

